REPORT

CITY OF BURNABY
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS
RE: HERITAGE

SOCIETY OF B.C.
ISTH ANNUA FERI]

RECOMMENDATION

L. THAT four (4) members of the Community Heritage Commission be appointed as
delegates of Council for the purpose of attending the 18th Annual Heritage Conference
in Nanaimo, B.C.

REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission, at a workshop held on Thursday, 1996 April 11
received information pertaining to the Heritage Society of B.C.'s 18th Annual Conference to
be held June 06 to 09, 1996 in Nanaimo, B.C.

This year's Conference, entitled "Heritage is Good Business" is being hosted by the City of
Nanaimo, the Town of Ladysmith, Nanaimo First Nations and the Nanaimo District Museum.
The Conference Program offers an opportunity for Commission members to see how the City
of Victoria has successfully worked with businesses to conserve heritage and to have a look
at Vancouver's inventory of significant heritage interiors and their efforts to create a manage-
ment plan for them. Conference delegates will also learn about the economic impact of
heritage on business.

Your Commission feels that the knowledge gained by attending this Conference will be
beneficial in terms of promoting future development and implementation of education and
public awareness on all aspects of heritage management and conservation.

The total estimated cost for four (4) Commissioners to attend the subject Conference is
$2,500.00 and funds are available in the Committee Budget.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor Doreen Lawson,

CHAIR
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- DIRECTOR PLNG. & BLDG. VICE CHAIR
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